
Senior Pastor   Geoff Chapman geoff@universitychapel.org  x101 

KEY CONTACT INFO 

MINISTRIES 

WANT TO LEARN MORE? 

Join the UC Mailing List for weekly 
church updates! Contact Administra-
tor Martin Fai to join. 

Administrator   Martin Fai  uc@universitychapel.org   x100 

Family Ministries Pastor  Joshua Walker joshua@universitychapel.org  x104 

Family Ministries Pastor  Saana Walker saana@universitychapel.org   

Worship Pastor   Dan Ray  dan@universitychapel.org   

University Pastor   Paul Robinson paul@sojournchurch.ca   

Visit our website for more info 
about our church, ministries, and 
events: universitychapel.org.  

We’re glad you are here with 
us this morning!  

Loving Christ, Serving the World 

SERIES A Word from  
the Heart 
 

Like us in every way? 
Hebrews 1-3 (selected) 
 

Cherith Nordling Fee,  
Guest Speaker 

Connect, make new friends, and 
grow spiritually! Groups meet 
weekly on Mondays or Thursdays. 
Contact Pastor Geoff to join!  

Growth 
Groups 

All students are invited to join this 
fellowship group! We meet at 6pm 
on Wednesdays for dinner & study. 
Contact Paul Robinson for more!  

Saint 
Thomas 
Mission 

If you can speak English you can 
serve the neighbourhood! Join us 
Wednesdays at 10:00am. Contact 
Irene: esl@universitychapel.org.  

ESL 
Classes 

Sundays, 5:00pm. Come for a litur-
gical service of worship, prayer 
and teaching in the Anglican tradi-
tion followed by dinner at 6:30pm. 

Sojourn 
Church 

All are welcome to this time of 
prayer and scripture on Mondays 
& Wednesdays from 7:00-7:45am 
and Fridays from 8:00-8:45am.  

Morning 
Prayer 

Fridays, 7:00pm. Grades 8-12, 
come weekly for games, discussion 
and snacks. Grades 5-7, come bi-
weekly (see schedule in foyer).  

Youth 
Ministry 

In addition to cash and cheque 
tithes, we accept credit cards online 
and automatic debit withdrawals.  

5375 University Boulevard 
Vancouver, BC, V6T 1K3 
604-222-0800 

SERMON 

SPEAKER 

June 30, 2019 



CHILDREN & YOUTH 

NURSERY 

TODDLERS 

CHILDREN 

JUNIOR 
YOUTH 

SENIOR 
YOUTH 

Grades 8-12, join your 
leader on alternating 
weeks downstairs after 
dismissal. TODAY’S 
LEADER: Joshua Walker 

Kids up to age 3, find your 
leaders at the back of the 

sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  

Pei-Ling Lin &  
Jonathan Snoek 

Grades 5-7, join your 
leader in the classroom 

off the foyer after dis-
missal. TODAY’S LEADER: 

Joshua Walker 

Babies (birth to walking) 
may join the nursery at 
10am. TODAY’S LEADERS: 
Rebecca Friesen &  
Carine Hirschi 

Pre-K to Grade 4, find your 
leaders at the back of the 
sanctuary at 10:20am.  
TODAY’S LEADERS:  
Saana Walker, Jebbin 
Mathew & Rex Chen 

Roar Summer Day Camp 

Registration is now open for this year’s Sum-
mer Day Camp! Participants and volunteers, 
please visit our website (universitychapel.org) 
to register today! For kids kindergarten-ready 
to age 10, and volunteers aged 11 and older!  

Questions?  
Contact saana@universitychapel.org 

July 29-August 2 

Women's Retreat 
Friday-Saturday, November 29-30 

 
Save the Date! All UC & Sojourn women are invited 
to this day and a half retreat at Stillwood Centre on 
Cultus Lake in Chilliwack. We hope this time to-
gether will provide refreshment, encouragement, 
and nourishment for each attendee individually and 
also for our community as a whole. More details, 
including cost, to come. Questions? Please contact 
Helen Hsu at hhsu79@gmail.com or Kristin Robinson 
at kristin.sikkema@gmail.com. 

Please see the insert in your bulletin today for all of  
our Summer Day Camp needs!  

Volunteer Training—July 22 or 24, 7pm 
 

Calling all Summer Day Camp volunteers or those 
interested: please plan to attend a mandatory train-
ing session on the evening of either July 22 or 24, 
here at the church. To volunteer or for more infor-
mation, please contact Camp Director Saana Walker 
at saana@universitychapel.org. You can also sign 
up to volunteer on our website! 

Join our mailing list! 
 

A great way to stay up-to-date with University 
Chapel news and events is by joining our Mailing 
List! Emails are typically sent out on a weekly basis. 
Sign up now at the Welcome Table or by contacting 
Martin Fai at uc@universitychapel.org.  


